
 

 

          November 12, 2020 

Debra A. Howland 

Executive Director 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301 

 

Re: DE 20-170 Electric Distribution Utilities 

Electric Vehicle Time of Use Rates 

 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

 

On November 9, 2020, representatives of New Hampshire’s regulated electric distribution utilities, the 

Office of the Consumer Advocate, the Department of Environmental Services, the City of Lebanon, 

Clean Energy New Hampshire, the New England Convenience Store & Energy Marketers 

Association, Conservation Law Foundation, Chargepoint, Inc., and the Commission Staff met in 

technical session to discuss preliminary issues relevant to this proceeding, including the development 

of a procedural schedule for the docket.   

 

The technical session participants agreed to recommend the following preliminary procedural 

schedule to the Commission: 

 

Action or Event Date or Deadline 

Comments on Electric Vehicle Time of Use Rates 

and Feasibility Assessment 
December 9, 2020 

Reply Comments January 8, 2021  

Technical Session January 19, 2021 at 10 a.m. 

Electric Vehicle Time of Use Rate  

and Feasibility Assessment Filings 

April 30, 2021 

 

Staff, on behalf of the technical session participants, respectfully requests that the Commission 

approve the proposed procedural schedule for this proceeding.   

 

I certify that a copy of this letter will be served electronically on the parties on the service list at the 

same time it is filed with the Commission.   
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Sincerely, 

        
       Brian D. Buckley 

       Attorney for Staff 

cc: Service List 


